
Summer  
Reading  
Program 

Thank you for joining this year’s summer reading fun! 

Here’s what parents and kids need to know: 

• To track your reading, our program will be completely online. You can 

create your account and start logging points on READsquared at:                              

   http://whitelake.readsquared.com/  

• If you have any questions about your child’s READsquared account, 

you can email our Youth Program Coordinator, Hannah, at 

hmoulds@wlclib.org or call the library at 231-894-9531. 

• Wondering about programs? The library is thrilled to be offering some 

virtual programs this summer! Check out the calendar included this 

packet. New events may be added throughout the summer, so be sure 

to check our website, Facebook, Instagram, or newsletters for up-

dates.  

• We are still giving away prizes this year! Winners will be drawn at      

random. As long as you sign up on our READsquared page, you will be 

automatically entered to win from a selection of awesome prizes from 

local businesses. Good luck! 

• SRP may look a little different this year, but the most important thing 

to us is to promote a love for reading. Thank you for choosing to 

READ with us this summer! 


